
Dear Tam Valley Families,

I am excited and incredibly honored to be the new Principal of Tam Valley

Elementary School. I want to welcome you to the 2021-2022 school year. I am

hopeful that we will have a wonderful year together filled with new memories

and joy. I cannot wait to get the year started and meet everyone in the Tam

Valley community.

I have taught for over 15 years from preschool, to elementary, to middle

school, and most recently,I was the Dean of Students at our middle school. Mill

Valley has always held a special place in my heart. From the students, to the

staff, to the community. I am incredibly excited to be coming back to the

elementary age.  I have raised three children, and know the successes and the

challenges both as a parent and as an educator.

From the moment you step on our campus, you can tell that each staff member

enjoys the work they do and cares deeply about each student. This community

of teachers always makes decisions that are student centered. I feel so lucky to

have landed in such a warm and supportive environment.

I look forward to welcoming you to the new school year and I look forward to

getting to know you!

Warmly,

Lisa Lamar

Principal, Tam Valley Elementary


